
 

PCS in South Africa ports (import) 
Wednesday, November 15, 2023 
 
 

We inform our customers that following the congestion currently occuring in South 
African ports, CMA CGM will apply the following Port Congestion Surcharge (PCS): 

Effective December 3rd, 2023 (loading date) until further 
notice (December 6th for US & territories) 

• From: All origins (except East & West Africa) 

• To: Port Elizabeth, Durban, Cape Town 

• Cargo: Dry & Reefer 

• Amounts: USD 200 per TEU 

• Settlement: as per freight 
 
 

CMA CGM network remains at your disposal should you need further information. 

 


